
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF LONG LAKE 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED ASSESSMENT: 

GENERAL SERVICE CHARGES 
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City Council of the City of Long Lake will hold a 
public hearing on Tuesday, October 3, 2023 at 6:30 pm or as close thereto as possible in the Long 
Lake City Council Chambers at 450 Virginia Avenue, Long Lake, MN to hear comment and adopt a 
resolution that would place a remaining unpaid delinquent bill for general service charges on the 
2024 tax rolls.  
 

The list of assessment is on file for public inspection at the City Clerk’s office.  Written or oral 
objection will be considered at the hearing, but the Council may consider any objection to the 
amount of the proposed individual assessment at an adjourned meeting upon such further notice to 
the affected property owner as it deems advisable. 
 

An owner may appeal an assessment to the District Court pursuant to Minnesota Statutes 
Sections 429.081 by serving notice of the appeal upon the Mayor or City Clerk of the City within 30 
days after the adoption of the assessment and filing such notice with the District Court within ten 
days after service upon the Mayor or City Clerk. 
 

No such appeal as to the amount of an assessment as to a specific parcel of land may be 
made unless the owner has either filed a signed written objection to their assessment with the City 
Clerk prior to hearing or has presented the written objection to the presiding officer during the 
hearing.  Prior to the hearing, a written objection may be provided electronically by emailing it to 
the City Clerk at jmoeller@longlakemn.gov.  

 
 
Jeanette Moeller 
City Clerk 
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